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NOTICE
DATED: 24-02-2023

It is notified for the information of all the students that all the issues pertaining to
old ERP such as registration issues should send their queries to
egovernance@nitsri.ac.in. However, for the issues related to samarth portal, such
as login, registration etc. should send their queries to teamerp@nitsri.ac.in.

It is once again notified that PhD and B.Tech (4th, 6th and 8th sem) course
registration will be done using the old ERP, and the Masters registration will be
done using samarth ERP. The Masters students who have still not logged on into
the samarth erp (https://nitsri.samarth.edu.in/), as notified earlier, should do it
positively by the end of today as the course registration is going to start from
tomorrow.
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